RMA - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

County of Monterey
DATE: October 6, 2010
TO: Planning Commission
FROM: Taven M. Kinison Brown, Planning Services Manager

SUBJECT: Harper Canyon (Encina Hills) Subdivision Proposal. County File # #
PLNO000696. August 13, 2010 Scheduled Planning Commission Hearing /

The Applicant’s representative has requested that this item be continued to the October 27,
2010 Planning Commission Hearing. Please see the attached e-mail.



————— Original Message-----

From: Mike Cling [mailto:mdc@michaelcling.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 9:39 AM

To: Knaster, Alana x5322

Cc: burt forester; debbie arvesen; Joel Panzer
Subject: Re: Harper status

Alana, Please consider this as the request by my client that the hearing
on the Encina Hills application be further postponed until the Oct. 27,
2010 Planning Commission hearing date. Thank you, MDC

MICHAEL D. CLING

313 S. MAIN STREET, SUITE D
SALINAS, CA. 93901

PHONE: 831-771-2040

FAX: 831-771-2050

E-MAIL: mdc@michaelcling.com
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